
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our sixth form students have made a strong start to the academic year. Our Year 12 
have settled well into the new routine and rigour of sixth form study, and Year 13 
remain focused on their next steps at this crucial stage – what they intend to do after 
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Key Dates 
 
Upcoming assessment 
Sixth form students should expect regular testing and assessment throughout their 
time at Wickersley Sixth Form. This helps us best support your son and daughter 
with their studies and their long-term plans.  
 
[YEAR 12 ONLY] Year 12 students will have two assessment periods this year: 

 The Year 12 assessment week will begin on Monday the 2nd January 2023 
and will be sat in students’ classrooms during timetabled lessons.    

 The Year 12 mock exams will be week commencing Monday the 1st May 
2023 and will be sat in exam venues.  

Parental Consultation 
Parents’ consultation is scheduled to take place on the 23rd February 2023.  
 
[YEAR 13 ONLY] Year 13 students will have two assessment periods this year: 

 The Year 13 assessment week will begin on Monday the 31st October 2022 
and will be sat in students’ classrooms during timetabled lessons.    

 The Year 13 mock exams will begin on Monday 6th March 2023 and will be 
sat in exam venues.  

 
Parental Consultation 
Parents’ consultation is scheduled to take place on the 24th November 2022. 
 
Inset days 2022/23 
There are four additional inset days planned this year. Students are not expected to 
attend school on these days. Our Year 12 and 13 should use this time to proactively 
work on their studies: 

 Wednesday 30th November 2022 

 Thursday 2nd February 2023 

 Tuesday 7th March 2023 

 Tuesday 2nd May 2023 
 
We’re excited to announce that Year 12 students will complete an acn���� �搀⁆攀戀牵愀爀礀′　㈀㌀


